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Mr H. Ghaffari
Manager and Managing Director
The Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant

Copy to NPPD
On emergency supply of
Hydrogen gas analyzer

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

We refer to the Contracts for delivery of spare & replacement parts and reserve
equipment for Bushehr NPP NeSP-BNPP-1-2017/309/1265-D dated May 2017 (The
Contract 1) and SP-BNPP-1-2018/309/1575-D dated September 2017 (The Contract 2).

With reference to your letter No.LTR-1000-200783, dated June 14, 2018 on emergency
supply of hydrogen gas analyzer (Serial No. of payment 2-C10.14-007.0418) please be
informed that the Supplier is ready to include the aforementioned Goods into the
volume of the Appendix No.1.1 to the Contract 2 for high-priority shipping.

Nevertheless, please be informed that shipment of the Goods requires successful solving
of the following issues:

1. Opening of the L/C regarding the Contract 2.

2. Customs clearance of the Goods shipped in the volume of the Contract 1. This
issue requires transferring of the original documents approved by the Central
Bank of IRI to the customs broker approved by the Customer through our
representative in Tehran.

We earnestly ask you to expedite the solving of the aforementioned issues.

...... "/
Project Manager A — Vladimir Bozrikov
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Denis Boldin 6
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